
CITY OF CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS  

P L A N N I N G  B O A R D  
CITY HALL ANNEX, 344 BROADWAY, CAMBRIDGE, MA  02139  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 7, 
2014 at 7:00 p.m., at the City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts for a Project Review Special Permit (PB#293) Section 19.20 –Project 
Review Special Permit for a new development within the existing campus of the Harvard 
Kennedy School located at 79 John F. Kennedy Street by President and Fellows of Harvard 
College.  The construction will be approximately 77,000 square feet of new gross floor area.   
The proponent will also request Board of Zoning Appeal dimension variances for setback relief, 
height of the proposed loading bays and width of the proposed curb cut at Eliot Street.     
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway and online at 
www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment.  Questions concerning the petition may 
be addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 TTY 617/349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 

 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD

